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 Since Licensee’s closing on the purchase of the Station on July 24, 2013, KZWV 

(Facility ID No. 165951) Eldon, MO, did not fully comply with certain online public inspection 

file (OPIF) requirements as provided in Section 73.3526 of the Commission’s rules:1   The 

licensee takes is OPIF obligations seriously and now has in place a calendaring system to ensure 

that OPIF filing deadlines are met going forward.  Of particular note:  

 

 2013-2104 EEO Public File Report.  While this report was timely prepare and placed in 

the former paper public file of all of the stations in the employment unit, the licensee 

inadvertently failed to upload it to the OPIF by March 1, 2018.  The omission was discovered 

during a review of the OPIF in anticipation of the filing of this renewal and was immediately 

uploaded.  

 

 2016 EEO Audit materials.  This station was included in the SEU of sister station 

KFAL which was the subject of a February 2016 EEO Audit.  The FCC issue an all clear letter.  

While these materials were timely placed in the former paper public file, the Licensee did not 

realize that it was required to upload the audit materials to the OPIF as legacy document.  These 

materials were uploaded during a review of the OPIF in anticipation of filing of this renewal. 

 

 Issues Programs Lists.  During the license term, the licensee uploaded three 

issues/programs lists slightly late.  Q1 2019 was several days late.  Q2 2020 was three days late 

as a result of the fact that staff person responsible for uploading these items to the OPIF was 

about to leave the company and the new staff person being trained was unexpectedly away for a 

few days.  It was uploaded immediately upon his return.  

 

 Political File.  While the licensee diligently uploaded political materials to the OPIFs, 

due to limited time and resources and some of the materials were uploaded late.  Delays in the 

early days of uploading to the OPIF were primarily due to limited time and resources to provide 

and upload in a timely manner.  Licensee notes, however, that during the early 2020 primary 

season, they encountered repeated system delays and issues with the FCC’s website/database 

preventing timely upload due to what the licensee believes was an intense volume of uploads.  

Just after that, COVID-19 hit and licensee employees were not working from their offices and 

had only limited access to the documents to be uploaded.  Since the licensee’s employees 

returned to the office in early June 2020, the licensee added a staff person whose responsibilities 

and priorities specifically include the maintenance and upload of documents to the political file 

within one business day.  

 

  

                                                 
1  47 C.F.R. § 73.3526 et seq. 


